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My name is Ruth Goozeff and I find this suggestion that doctors are not to be allowed to treat according to their
own understanding of the situation of Client and family of grave concern
It is ridiculous to think some broad policy can determine outcomes of such individual and sensitive matters

I have worked in the human industry for over 50 years and am increasingly concerned with the idea that some
one else’s idea without knowing the humans involved is capable of making sound decisions about such matters
on a broad scale.

This is dehumanising people.
Please resist the plan which  has the potential to become a total disaster not only for the patient but also the
doctors involved.

I am sending a strong protest tooth’s suggested move as a citizen of Australia.

Thank you
Ruth Goozeff




